
 

 

South African Heritage Resource Agency    25 August 2017 

PO Box 4637,  

Cape Town,  

8000 

 

PER ONLINE SUBMISSION 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

APPLICATION FOR A PROSPECTING RIGHT ON A PORTION OF THE 

REMAINDER AND PORTION 1 OF THE FARM LEKKERDRINK 245, A PORTION OF THE 

REMAINDER OF FARM 649 AND A PORTION OF PORTION 1 (ZUURWATER) OF THE 

FARM NAMREENS 117 , MAGISTERIAL DISTRICT NAMAQUALAND RD, NORTHERN 

CAPE PROVINCE. REFERENCE: NC 30/5/1/1/2/11993 PR 

 

Notice is hereby given of the intent of Caroglo (Pty) Ltd to prospect for diamonds on the 

above mentioned properties.  An application for a prospecting Right has been submitted at 

the Regional Manager, Department Mineral Resources, Van Der Stel Street, 1st Floor, 

Hopley Centre, Springbok, 8240  with contact number 027 712 8160 on 23 August 2017 

.   

Kindly refer to attached documentation for information on the location and extent of the area 

and the activities that will form part of the proposed prospecting operation. 

 

According to Section 16(4)(b) of the Mineral and Petroleum Resources Development Act, 

(Act No. 28 of 2002)(as amended, 2008) and in terms of the National Environmental 

Management Act, 1998, the National Environmental Management Waste Act, 2008, and 

Regulation 40 to 43 of the National environmental Act, 1998 and the environmental 

Assessment Regulation  2014 the landowner or lawful occupier of the land, as well as any 

other interested and/or affected party must be notified and consulted with regarding the 

proposed project. 

 

You are hereby invited  

 To register as an affected party, provide comments and/or concerns in writing regarding 

the proposed prospecting operation to LW Consultants on or before 25 September 2017. 

and   

 To be consulted in person on please confirm with LW Consultants for an appointment. 

 

The prescribed Environmental Reports was submitted on 23 August 2017. Where after it will 

be available for insight at the consultants’ offices, and on the website ww.liwico.co.za Please 

feel free to contact the undersigned on 072 141 4164 should you require any further 

information in this regard. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

_____________________ 

K Wiehahn 


